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TOWN OF JACKSON 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

June 4, 2024 

 

The Town of Jackson Planning Board met on June 4, 2024 at 6:30 pm at the Town of Jackson 

Town Hall. The following people were in attendance- 

 

Board Members:    Others Present:    

● Kelly Donahue   - Ashleigh Brown 

● Erik VandenBerg   - Michael Ammaturo 

● Mark Mahoney   - Lewis Steele 

● Irene Headwell 

 

MAY 7TH MINUTES 

 

A motion was made by Mark Mahoney and seconded by Erik VandenBerg to approve the May 

7th, 2024 meeting minutes as written. Motion carried in favor 4-0. 

 

 

ASHLEIGH BROWN 

 

Prior to the start of the meaning, Chair Kelly Donahue signed the Ashleigh Brown subdivision 

mylar map, as the project was approved at the May Planning Board meeting and the Chair was 

authorized to sign.   

 

 

COMMERCIAL BATTERY ENERGY STORAGE SYSTEMS LAW 

 

Chair Donahue redlined the Battery Energy Storage law draft and will schedule time with 

Planning Board member Irene Headwell to go over the document. The Board will review at the 

July regular Planning Board meeting. 

 

 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE 

 

There was no Comprehensive Plan Committee meeting in the month of May, but the Clerk will 

schedule a meeting for June 25th at 6:30 pm. 
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At this time, Chair Donahue welcomed Michael Ammaturo to speak as a resident interested in 

the open Planning Board position. Michael stated he has lived in the Town of Jackson for 3 

years, and lived in Rockland County prior to that. He stated he believes in civic duty and has 

served on Town Council where he has lived before, as well as on the Cambridge Food Co-Op 

Board and the Salem Courthouse Board. He feels he can contribute a different perspective to the 

Planning Board and wishes to be thoughtful when considering change.  

 

A motion was made by Erik VandenBerg and seconded by Irene Headwell to adjourn the 

meeting at 6:51 pm.  

Motion carried in favor 4-0.  

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, July 2nd, 2024 @ 6:30 pm 

Adjourned: 6:51 pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Molly Dixson, Town of Jackson 


